Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 3:30 PM

To: ‘edhemmat@gmail.com’

Cc: 'info@envirosoiltech.com'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RO3148 - Meeting for EMBL LLC Tank, 1501 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Oakland

Dear Mr. Hemmat:

On February 5, 2016, Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) sent out a letter requesting several dates and times in which to
schedule a meeting. ACEH has tenativley scheduled the meeting for March 17, 2016 at 10:00 AM in our offices. ACEH has yet to
receive your response, either to accept or reject, the meeting time.

ACEH requests that you respond to our meeting request by March 4, 2016.
Thank you for your cooperation.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




